
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (A.G.M) 

10.JUL.2025 

 

Dear Club Members, 
 

Notice is hereby given to all Players, Club Members, Team Officials, Life Members, Parents and interested persons to 
attend the Annual General Meeting of Redsox Softball Club Inc. to be held on 06.AUG 2025, commencing at 6:30pm. 
Chermside Library – Hamilton Road, Chermside  
Nominations are also called for positions on our Club’s Management Committee. 
 
Written nominations must be received in writing by the Secretary at the email address below, no later than 31.JUL 25 
No written nominations will be received at the AGM. 
 
Nominations are called for the following positions:  
(please check the box for position/s you wish to nominate for) 

 

☐        President ☐        Vice President 

☐        Secretary ☐        Assistant Secretary 

☐        Treasurer ☐        Assistant Treasurer 

☐        Coaching Director ☐        Fundraising Co-Ordinator 

☐        Committee Member * ☐        Committee Member * 

*2 to be elected 
 
 
Nominee: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nominee’s Signature: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Submitted by: _____________________________________________________________________________ (Club Member) 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________________ (Club Member’s Signature) 

Seconded by: _____________________________________________________________________________ (Club Member) 

Seconder’s Signature: _____________________________________________________________ (Club Member’s Signature) 

Date: _________________________________________________________________________________________________       
 
 
Please be aware that in order to vote at any meeting, you must be a financial member of our Club.   You are a financial member if 
you are a current (financial) player or a Life Member. All other persons may become a financial member by paying a $5.00 Social 
Annual Membership fee. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

Nicole Condran - Secretary 
Redsox Softball Club 
secretary@redsoxsoftball.com 

mailto:secretary@redsoxsoftball.com

